





Parent Newsletter

Spring Term 11 – Wednesday 23rd March 2022

We are looking forward to welcoming parents to see year 3's performance of Ancient Egyptians today and tomorrow. Next week Rocksteady will be performing in the large hall to a limited crowd of children and we are hoping to be able to Zoom into everyone else's classrooms, so that they too can enjoy the music.

For those of you that are unfamiliar with 'bits and pieces' and how the children use them, they are a range of small items that the children use to create pictures of their learning – this may be a story, the ciculatory system, the water cycle – anything is possible! Over the Easter holidays we will be restocking the 'bits and pieces' recources in the 'out and about' shed. If you have any buttons, pegs, marbles, curtain hooks, pine cones, ribbons..... anything that the children can use to create pictures of their learning we would be very grateful for them. Please leave any donations at the office.

Mrs Ayliffe and Mrs Stepney Covid I 9 The advice regarding isolation for children testing positive of Covid 19 remains in place until reminder 31st March: Children with Covid Symptoms or a positive test result Children and young people with COVID-19 should not attend their education setting while they are infectious. They should take an LFD test from 5 days after their symptoms started (or the day their test was taken if they did not have symptoms) followed by another one the next day. If both these tests results are negative, they should return to their educational setting if they normally attend one, as long as they feel well enough to do so and do not have a temperature. **Spring Bunny** On Friday 1st April (the last day of term) the PTA will hold a Spring Bunny Hunt for the Hunt and school. Find the bunnies and win a prize! Donations from £2 per child will be gratefully received via parent pay www.ParentPay.com This event will also include the gift of sunflower Sunflower Competition seeds for each child to plant at home. The tallest sunflower to grow by the 1st July will receive a £10 Amazon voucher. Email measurements and a photo to the school office, and the winner will be announced on Tuesday 5th July. We look forward to running this fun event for all children. Children in Years I- 6 are welcome to join and art day full of creativity. Get inspired by the Art Workshop artist Pablo Picasso and experiment with cubist painting. Monday 4th April 9.30-2.30. £26 – 5% discount for siblings. Contact mayfield.art.club@gmail.com to book a place. Year 2 On Friday this week, Year 2 will be holding their bake sale with sweet and savoury goodies to Bake Sale buy. All dietary requirements will be catered for. The sale will take place in the infant Friday 25th playground. Bakes will be sold from 50p. Proceeds will go towards class budgets for extra March learning resources. We look forward to seeing you there. Bag2School Don't forget – fill your bags and bring them to school first thing tomorrow (Thursday.) You are welcome to use additional bags if needed. More details are available on the website www.bag2school.com

Dates for the Diary	
Thursday 24th March	Bags2School Collection
Friday 25th March	Year 2 Bake Sale – Key Stage I Playground
	After School - 4.20pm
Friday Ist April	Spring Bunny Hunt

Thank you to all those who have registered, please keep sharing the scheme.

